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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have revealed our new school council to the rest of the school. 
Red Class will be voting for their school council representatives in the coming 
weeks, once they are settled into school. If your child wasn't chosen this year 
then please reassure them that they will get another chance in the coming 
years. 
 
Well done to our successful candidates, who are: 
Orange Class – Tao & Mohammad-Qais 
Yellow Class – Kacie-Leigh & Hassan 
Green Class – Maya-Lamise & Hussain 
Blue Class – Umaima & Yusuf  
Violet Class – Aadam & Elin 
Bronze Class – Isabella & Muhammad Mustafa 
Silver Class – Zara Z & Arib 
 
We have lots of exciting projects for them to get involved in.  
 
The Year 5 children have today had a visit from Kirklees Road Safety Team, 
who took the children out to the road and they measured the speed of cars 
electronically and showed drivers the speed on electronic boards. The children 
had great fun and hopefully it will encourage drivers to slow down in our local 
community. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

School Closes - 

Thursday 24th 

October 

 

School Reopens – 

Monday 4th 

November 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 20th 

December 

 

School Reopens – 

Monday 6th 

January 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 14th 

February 

 

School Reopens – 

Monday 24th 

February 

 

School Closes – 

Thursday 3rd April 

 

School Reopens – 

Tuesday 22nd 

April 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 23rd May 

 

School Reopens – 

Monday 2nd June 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 18th July 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Meetings: 
 
We have decided to hold welcome meetings to give you a further 
opportunity to find out more about your child's class and the year ahead. 
These will be held as follows: 
KS2 Welcome Meeting (Green, Blue, Bronze, Violet & Silver Classes) in the 
Hall – 3.30pm Tuesday 24th September 
 
EY Welcome Meeting (Red Class) in Red Class – 3.30pm Wednesday 25th 
September 
 
KS1 Welcome Meeting in the Hall (Orange & Yellow Classes) – 3.30pm 
Thursday 26th September 
 
If you cannot make it then please do not worry - we will be posting the 
presentations on our school website and via ClassDojo next week after all 
the events. 
 
Rainbow Club will be available for any children who require childcare for 
the meeting. 
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St John’s Stars 

Online Safety Workshop: 
 
On Thursday 17th October we will be holding an Online Safety 
workshop to help you to keep your child safe online. It will be 3.30pm - 
4.15pm in the school hall. 

Parents Evening: 
 
Parents Evening will be held on Tuesday 22nd October (until 5pm) and 
Wednesday 23rd October (until 7pm). Details of how to book will be 
sent out in the coming weeks. 
 

Parking: 
 
Please ensure you do not park on the zig zag lines or zebra 
crossing outside of school. Regular checks by traffic wardens 
are carried out to monitor this situation. It is imperative that 
the roads outside school are safe for our children and the local 
community. 
 

Weekly Attendance 


